From: katie gausselin <katiegausselin@gmail.com>

> Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 12:33 AM

> To: FOIAOfficer <FOIAOfficer@summithill.org>

> Subject: Foia

>

> [You don't often get email from katiegausselin@gmail.com. Learn why this is important
at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

>

> Caution: This is an external email and may include suspicious subject or content. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact your IT Department

>

>

> Good evening Julie Stearns,

>

>

> Please furnish me all emails from September 2023-February 7th 2024 sent to Dr McDermott and the board of
education in favor of the closure of Arbury and Frankfort square schools, and moving pre-k to mary Drew.
>

> Please send this electronically

>

> Thank you

>

> Katie sues


https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

From: katie gausselin <katiegausselin@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 4:29 PM

To: Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org>
Subject: Re: Foia

Caution: This is an external email and may include suspicious subject or content. Please take care when clicking
links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact your IT Department

Julie please narrow again
9-1-23 to 10-1-23

Please send electronically
Thank you so much.

Katie sues
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